
   PUBLIC NOTICE 

APPLICATION TO THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY FOR THE REVIEW OF THE 

CASTLETOWNSHEND AGGLOMERATION WASTE WATER DISCHARGE LICENCE. 

Pursuant to Regulations 9 of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations, 2007, as 

amended, (S.I. No. 684 of 2007), Irish Water, Colvill House, 24-26 Talbot Street, Dublin 1, intend to 

apply to the Environmental Protection Agency for a review of the Castletownshend Agglomeration 

Waste Water Discharge Licence relating to the proposed Castletownshend Wastewater Treatment 

Works.  The waste water works is to be located at; Easting 118606 and Northing 31617 and will 

undertake primary treatment of waste water prior to its discharge, by way of a marine sea outfall and 

also discharges of waste water overflows in times of storms.  

Details of the location of these works are as follows:- 

Waste Water Works Item Location (townland) National Grid Reference 

SW001 
Castletownshend Wastewater 
Treatment Plant Primary Discharge 
Point 

Castletownshend 118906E, 31691N  

 

Discharges to be Decommissioned Location (townland) National Grid Reference 

SW004 
Primary discharge to be 
decommissioned. 

Castletownshend 118671E, 31291N  

GW001 
Secondary discharge to be 
decommissioned. 

Castletownshend 118377E, 31315N 

 

Stormwater Overflow Points Location (townland) National Grid Reference 

SW002   
Pumping Station Stormwater/ 
Emergency Overflow 

Castletownshend 118709E, 31300N 

SW003  
WWTP – Stormwater Overflow 

Castletownshend 118906E, 31691N 

 
A copy of the following documents shall, as soon as is practicable after receipt by the Agency, be 
available for inspection or purchase at the headquarters of the Environmental Protection Agency, P.O. 
Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford, at Irish Water, Colvill House, 24-26 Talbot Street, 
Dublin 1 and at Cork County Council, County Hall, Carrigrohane Rd, Cork. 
 
(i) the review application for a waste water discharge licence; 
(ii) such further information relating to the application as may be furnished to the Agency in the 

course of the Agency's consideration of the application.  
Submissions in relation to the review application may be made to the Environmental Protection 

Agency at its headquarters at P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford. 
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